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Holiday hours
Hello Free Spirit family! There have been some changes to the holidays this year. We will NOT be open for DAYCARE on Thanksgiving, Christmas Eve, Christmas Day, New Year’s Eve, or New years day. We will however be open for BOARDING. You will ONLY be able to drop your pet off on Christmas eve and New Year’s Eve between 8am-12pm or days prior to this. THERE WILL BE NO THANKSGIVING, CHRISTMAS OR NEW
YEARS DAY DROP OFF. Please also be aware that you will not be able to pick up your pet on Thanksgiving, Christmas, or  New Year’s Day either. Staff will only be here on those days between the hours of:
· 8am-10pm
· 12pm-2pm
· 4pm-6pm
During these hours, the staff is here to feed your pet, let them outside, allow them to have some small playtime, give them some cuddles and love, and clean kennels and crates that have messes.
Once again, we will NOT be open for drop off or pick up on Thanksgiving day, Christmas day, or New Year’s Day so please make arrangements accordingly.
If you have any questions at all, please feel free to ask any Free Spirit Employee!
HAVE A GREAT HOLDAY SEASON
-Your Free Spirit Family
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